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HB0160

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation would allow the State Treasurer’s Office (STO) to conduct 
criminal and financial background checks on current and prospective staff. Any 
expenses associated with conducting background checks will be absorbed within 
STO. While there is no additional fiscal impact, this legislation would provide 
future protection and safeguards for Wyoming’s investment assets.

On its own, this bill will not result in a significant revenue increase from 
background check fees or require additional personnel and/or funding.  However, 
passage of multiple bills of this type may result in a cumulative administrative 
impact to the Attorney General’s Office. 
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